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To whom it may concern

I moved to Bilbrook last year and I enjoy the semi-rural nature of the area. It is not a good
idea to build dwellings on greenbelt land and also a violation of Paragraphs 137-151 of the
National Planning Policy Framework. Another reason that I moved to the area was for the
high quality of the local primary schools. I am concerned that new dwellings in Bilbrook
will damage the local countryside and will affect the quality of education for young
people. It will also have a detrimental affect on the amount of traffic in the area. The
infrastructure can not accommodate a further 848 dwellings.

Please note my concerns.
Yours sincerely

Miss Anita Hanson.
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